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PRESIDENT 
ANNUAL REPORT 
MARCH 2025

As President of the American Society of Podiatric Medical Assistants, I have completed all duties expected of me thus far.   
 
I have responded in a timely manner to all correspondences.  

I have any and all meetings asked of me. 

I have facilitated all Board meetings and have severed as Secertary when the position was vacant.

I have approved all membership reinstatements.

I have spoken or answered any emails or phone calls for any assistant that need clarification or any irate assistants during the Recertification period. That also includes any DPMs and/or Office Managers. I have answered any questions or given my opinion to the Recertification Chair.

I have submitted my President’s Letter for the journals to the Director of Communications.

I planned and organized our ASPMA Retreat in Scottsdale, AZ.

I have also lectured at the 2024 Midwest Podiatry Conference, the Region III Conference, APMA National and IPMS Conference. I have also proctored the Clinical and Radiology exam at the 2024 Midwest Podiatry Conference. I will be lecturing at the 2025 Midwest Podiatry Conference in March.


Respectfully Submitted,

Tara Brown, PMAC, PRAC, PAAC
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